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Letter of Compliance 

Date: August 10, 2023 

To: Valued Customer 

From: Joe Wang – Global Sourcing Manager 

Subject: Letter of Compliance of no Polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) 

Dear Valued Customer: 

In response to your request for information regarding the use of PFAS (per and poly 
fluoroalkyl substances) in our products, please be assured that, to the best of our 
knowledge, the Food Service Products (Food Bags, PVC Film, Gloves, Aluminum 
Foil, Deli/Scale Sheets, and Reclosable Bags) that we supply to you do not contain 
intentionally added PFAS. No PFAS ingredient is used in the manufacture or 
formulation of the listed products. We do not, however, specifically test the products 
for the presence of PFAS. 

Sincerely yours, 

Joe Wang 
Global Sourcing Manager 
Inteplast Group   


